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26. SWAHILI COLLOQUIUM 
Bayreuth, 10th May to 12th May 2013 

 

15th April 2013 

Dear Colleagues, 

Thank you very much for your interesting abstracts and papers. We are very much looking 
forward to this year’s conference.  

Attached to this second letter, you find the programme of this year’s Swahili Colloquium. As 
in the last years, the Colloquium will take place at Iwalewa-House (located in Münzgasse 9). 
The Colloquium will start on Friday, 10th May, 8.30 a.m. The admission fee will be 6 € (for 
students: 3 €).  

On Saturday evening, Iwalewa-House will open an exhibition “Thank you... Fight on!” with 
posters from Biafra state. The posters from the collection of Iwalewa-House echo the history 
of a very short-lived African state. The curator Sophia Bauer will give an introduction on the 
topic. Karibuni nyote!  

The day before the Colloquium starts, Thursday 9th May, we will have a get-together in the 
Greek restaurant ‘Delphi’ (located in Badstr. 14, see the map) starting at 7 p.m. We would 
kindly ask for your understanding that we shall not be able to take care of your bill on that 
day.  

We will soon come back to the students who asked for private accommodation. 

We are looking forward to welcoming you here in Bayreuth!  

Kind regards,  

Prof. Gabriele Sommer, Dr. Clarissa Vierke  
 
Afrikanistik I 
Universität Bayreuth, 
95440 Bayreuth 
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